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Mr. Vice President,

I am honoured to deliver this statement on behalf of beneficiary delegates of the Voluntary Technical Assistance Trust Fund from Angola, Benin, Malawi, Uganda, United Republic of Tanzania and Zambia. We thank the donors to the LDCs/SIDS Trust Fund that facilitated our participation in this 42nd Session of the Council.  

Mr. Vice President,

The Trust Fund has enabled our countries with small missions in Geneva to participate in the Council session. Participation  to the Council can be a challenge considering the increasing volume of work from the Council and other UN bodies being handled by the small over the stretched number of staff in our Missions.
Mr. Vice President,
We were able to attend the adoption stage of some countries Universal Periodic Review during this session. Progressive Recommendations proposed by the Council were accepted which produce tangible outcomes while promoting and protecting human rights in the reviewed states. As we are all part of the follow-up mechanism in our Capitals, we have also been capacitated by observing the process in anticipation of upcoming reviews of our countries at the tail end of the third cycle. Indeed, our physical presence at the 42nd Session of the Council has been an invaluable learning experience.
Mr. Vice President,

We, LDCs Beneficiaries to the Fund remain committed to utilising the technical assistance from the OHCHR to fulfill human rights obligations and to collectively improve the human rights situation on the Continent, and we therefore call for continued support through the aforementioned Trust Fund. 
Thank you!
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